
MS Laura Burke 
Operations Manager 
Indaver Ireland 
4 Haddington Terrace 
Dun Laoghaire 
Co Dublin 

25 May 2004 

Dear MS Burke 

An Ghniomhaireocht om ChoomhnO Comhshoail 

PO Box 3000, Johnstown Castle Estate 

County Wexford, Ireland 
Bosca Poist 3000, Eastdt Chaisldn Bhaile Shedin 
Contae Loch Garman, tire 

T: i353 53 60600 
F: t353 53 60699 
E: info@epa.ie 
W:www.epa.ie 

Lo Call: 1890 33 55 99 

I am to refer to your letters dated 10 May 2004 and 12 May 2004 in relation to your 
waste licence application Reg No. 167-1. 

It is noted that these documents were not requested by the Agency and were submitted 
as unsolicited information. From a general perusal of the documents it would appear 
that they relate to undecided court proceedings to which the Agency is not a party. In 
these circumstances I arn returning them unread. 

Yours sincerely 

Progcamme Manager 
Licensing Unit 
Office of Licensing & Guidance 


